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Check it out: www.griffithobs.org

Shuttle Service Offered Between Subway and Griffith Observatory
(Nov. 20, 2007) Beginning this Saturday, LADOT will offer shuttle bus service to the
Griffith Observatory from the Vermont/Sunset Metro Rail station.

The Observatory Shuttle will operate Saturdays and Sundays between Griffith Park and the
Metro Red Line station, leaving every 35 minutes between 10 a.m. and 10 p.m.

The fare for the LADOT red trolley bus will be 25 cents, except for riders with LADOT or
EX Transit passes and seniors with Metro employee ID cards, who can ride for free.

Children under age 4 also can ride free when accompanied by an adult. For more
information about the shuttle, go to www.ladottransit.com.
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